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April 28, 2005

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attn: Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250


Ms. Carole J. Washburn:

I am writing to request an extension of our Allied Van Lines Inc. 2004 Annual Report and 2005 Regulatory Fee for year-ending December 31, 2004.  The request is needed due to outside unfinished audits, which has not allowed us to release any 2004 and 2005 financial information.  A very tentative timeframe for the number has been give at 4 to 6 weeks at the earliest.  I would like to request a filing date extension at this time of an additional 60 days to July 1, 2005.  I have included our permit number of HG005221.

I appreciate your understanding.

Sincerely, 

Tom Zwierko

SIRVA, Corporate Reporting  

Allied Van Lines, Inc.


5001 U.S. Highway 30 West


Fort Wayne, IN  46818








